
 

Due to ongoing global supply chain challenges, we are announcing the end-of-life of the Dominion KXIII 

product model: DKX3-864. We will continue to support this product through firmware updates, but we will 

no longer process orders or manufacture additional units. All other models in the Dominion KXIII line remain 

unaffected and in production. Sales and support are available to help transition to alternate models as 

needed. Please contact us for more information. 
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